
eilTA RICA JOINS ISRAEL ON PRO-ARA- B DRAFTS

I (WUP) On the
vol Inn of two pro- -
Arab resolutions (test-
ing with the Pales- -

Strip" and whichcalls
upon Israel to force
those refugees who
have happily moved
into modern and
sanitary housing to
return to the un-

sanitary shacks of
their former slums
was also adopted by
a similar vote, but
this time the U.S.
joined Papua New
Guinea in abstaining.
Malawi was among
the absent states.

tinian$ in the Special
Political Committee
debating UNRWA last
week, Costa Rica
was alone in castingher vote with Israel
against the drafts.

The first resolu-
tion, entitled "Popu-
lation and Refugees
Displaced since 1967
calling upon the
Assembly to reaf-
firm the right of the
Palestinians to return
to their homes and
camps in the occupied
territories and which
deplored Israel's re-

fusal to take steps
for their return,
was adopted by a vote
of 101 in favor to 2

against with 2 ab-

stentions (Malawi and
Papua New Guinea).
40 were absent.
Among the Western
states voting for the
resolution was the
United States. .

The second draft,
entitled "Palestine
Refugees In the Gaza

to apeak with the enemy
even if we have no
compromise pro-
posal," Dayan said,
"Otherwise, it will
be impossible to reach
a settlement." .

Meanwhile, the
Knesset is expected
to take up the prop-
riety of a recent
meeting with PLO
representatives in
Paris by several pro- -

, ii' ' r i f --a

minent Israelis, in-

cluding a former
MK and a former
official of sub-Cabi- net

rank. Neither the
Israelis nor the PLO
could agree on a basis
for a future meeting
during the get to-

gether which was held
in a private home. The
Israelis who parti-
cipated included Meir
Payil of Moked; Re- -

serve Gen. Matetyahu
Peled, a lecturer at
Hebrew University;
Dr. Yaacov Arnon,
former director gen-
eral of the Finance
Ministry who is
presently chairman
of the board of direc-
tors of the Israel
Electric Corp., and
Uri Avneri, publisher
of the weekly maga-
zine Haolem Haze.

DAYAN SAYS ISRAEL

SHOULD TALK TO ARAFAT

TEL AVIV (WNS)
The Israeli Govern- -'

ment should talk to
Palestine Liberation
Organization head
Yasir Arafat inorder
to help the Palestin-
ians achieve a na-
tional homeland in
Jordan, former De-
fense Minister Moshe
Dayan said in a tele-
vision interview.

"It is necessary
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